R.M. of Mountain View No. 318

Dust Control Policy

That the R.M. of Mountain View No. 318 implement a dust control policy stating:

If council decides that dust control is necessary on any stretch of municipal road
the municipality will pay for the product and application. If a landowner is not
included in this decision, they can ask for dust control and be responsible for the
charge. Council reserves the right to prioritize the requests based on need and time
constraints.

Approved at the regular meeting of Council held March 15, 2016 -

NZod Lachd Dusohald

Reeve Administrator






